
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WANTED! 

HELPFUL Venturers, Explorers, Boy Scouts and leaders! 
 

Ron Schara’s St. Paul Kids’ fishing clinic 
will be taking place on January 11

th
 and 12

th
. 

   

Saturday, January 11
th 

 10:00 – 1:00 
Sunday, January 12

th 
 11:30 – 2:30 

 

About 300 kids participate on Saturday and about 400 on 
Sunday.  This event takes place during the St. Paul 
Sports Show at the River Center.  Volunteers helping out 
with the clinics will get into the show FREE of charge. 
We’ll have around 9 or 10 stations that include knot 
tying, casting, water safety, the baiting game, fish 
identification, the great minnow race, etc. 
 

The stations are typically staffed by very experienced 
anglers. We are looking for any Venturers, Explorers, 
Boy Scouts and leaders who would like to help out the 
staffed stations – on one or both days.   
 

If you are interested or have any questions, please 
contact Bob Thielen at bthielen@northernstarbsa.org. 
Bob will be tracking names of volunteers, to ensure 
FREE admission. 
 

And yes, Ron & Raven will both be there!! 

mailto:bthielen@northernstarbsa.org

